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Date: 03/23/2020 

Re: Bird responds to Ohio COVID-19 “Stay-in-Place” orders 

 
The health and well-being of our Bird employees, customers, suppliers, and partner communities 
is our top priority.  Early on as COVID-19 began to spread to other parts of the world, Bird 
established a Pandemic Preparedness Team which has representatives from all key business 
functions inside of Bird operating with two primary priorities: protecting our own employees and 
ensuring business continuity for our customers. 
 
While remaining vigilant and following recommendations from the World Health Organization 
(WHO), the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), federal and local governing bodies, 
Bird has established specific safety measures in our facilities and offices to safeguard our 
associates as they continue to develop, produce, and ship products, as well as, perform other 
value add services that are critical to our customers.  Our Bird teams are equipped with the tools 
and capabilities to continue to actively communicate with you and service your needs. 

 
As of March 23rd, 2020, Governor Mike DeWine of Ohio, with exceptions, has enacted a “Stay at 
Home” order for all non-essential work, travel, and businesses within the state of Ohio.   
 
Owned and operated in the state of Ohio, Bird has been deemed an “Essential Business” in Ohio. 
For 78 years Bird has provided essential services and equipment for mission-critical 
communications in the Military, Public Safety, Semiconductor, and Broadband TV/Media 
markets, and will continue to do so during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Of course, we’re in uncharted territory with this global event. We are adjusting our business to 
ensure our employees are safe while allowing customers to receive the critical products and 
services they need.  Where state or local municipalities have announced “shelter in place” orders, 
Bird will continue to supply to “essential businesses” in markets such as Military, Government, 
Public Safety, Semiconductor, and Media customers.  We endeavor to serve these mission critical 
customers while maintaining the health and safety of our employees. 

Please review Bird’s original response to the COVID-19 outbreak for more details on our company 
preparedness plans across functional units.   

Bird’s original response regarding COVID-19 

 
If you have additional questions or feedback regarding Bird’s Coronavirus (COVID-19) response, 
you can reach the Bird management team at the following email address: 

COVID19BirdTeam@Bird-Technologies.com 

Being flexible and able to overcome large challenges is part of what makes us who we are.  Bird 
has the infrastructure, skills, and desire to support each other, while providing the highest level of 
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products and services to our customers. Obviously, this is a fast moving, fluid situation affecting 
our country and the world.  We will update our guidance and decisions as the situation changes. 
Please continue to monitor the  CDC Website  for COVID-19 updates and our BIRDRF Website 
for updates on Bird’s response to the Coronavirus. 

 
Our best wishes to you, your family and your company as we work collectively to preserve in the 
coming days. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Terry Grant 

President/CEO  

Bird  
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